Town of Newington
Planning Board
Public Hearing Notice

The Newington Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Monday, April 12, 2021 at
6:00 PM at the Town Hall, 205 Nimble Hill Road, Newington NH to consider a Site Plan
Review Application for Georgia Pacific Gypsum, LLC to construct a +-180" tall dryer
stack. The property is located at 170 Shattuck Way, Tax MAP 20 / LOT 2. A copy of the
Site Plan Review application, plans and supporting documentation are available for
inspection at the Newington Town office; due to COVID-19, you must make an
appointment in advance to review the file.

Denis Hebert, Chair
Newington Planning Board



